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From: donotreply@nsa gov :

Sent: Wednesday, September 24, 2014 4.00 PM
To: donotreply@nsa gov

Cc: john@greenewald.com

Subject: FOIA Request (Web form submission)

Name: lohn Greenewald

Email: john@greenewald.com

Company: The Black Vault

Postal Address: _

postal city: [ EGEGN

Postal State-prov: _ ,
zip code: [

Country: United States of America

Home Phone: -
work phone: |G

Records Requested: Dear. Sir,

This is a non-commercial request made under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act
5 U.S.C. S 552. My FOIA requester status as a “representative of the news media” however due
to your agency's denial of this status, I hereby submit this request as an "All other”
requester.

Additionally, I agree to pay fees up to ten dollars.

I respectfully request a copy of all documents pertaining to Project AZORIAN aka Project
Jennifer. :

Project Azorian was one of the most complex, expensive and secretive intelligence operations
of the Cold War at a cost of about $80@ million ($3.6 billion in 2011 dollars). In addition
to designing the high tech recovery ship and its unique lifting cradle, the U.S. had to
develop precision stability equipment to keep the ship nearly stationary above the target
while lowering nearly three miles of pipe, and scientists also developed methods for
preserving paper that had been underwater for years in hopes of being able to recover and
read the submarine's codebooks.

Please include all releasable records relating to this request. This includes, but is not
limited to, reports, letters, electronic¢ records, memos, photographs, video etc.

I requested these documents many years ago, and although they were classified at the time, I
ask that the decision be reviewed again, and responsive documents release.
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IF the documents are still classified, I respectfully request a Mandatory Declassification
Review (MDR) so they may be reviews and declassified, if the that is the correct course of

action.

Thank you so much for your time, and I am very much looking forward to your response. Please
know that electronic delivery of the requested material or correspondence related to this
case is preferred and accepted in lieu of paper copies via snail mail.

Sincerely,

John Greenewald, Jr.





